
Canine Capers 
November 29th, 6:00 pm, Greenville Area Dog Club 
 
 
 
At this meeting we started by doing the pledge of allegiance, followed by the 4-H pledge. After 
we did the pledges we asked if there were any more nominations for officers this year. We then 
elected the officers for this year.  

After doing all that, we had drinks and pizza while we made packages for the first call 
receivers. We put things like hand sanitizer, small snacks, tissues, and hand warmers for first 
call receivers when they are on long trips and need a break.  

Canine Capers will be having a Christmas party this friday (December 3, 2021) at 6:00, 
we will be having the party at Spirit Medical in Greenville, Ohio. There will be Bounce Houses, a 
gift exchange, and food! We will also be handing out this year's fair rewards and certificates.  

 


